
The Greater Victoria School District is committed to

each student’s success in learning within

a responsive and safe environment.

 

Modification to this document is not permitted without prior written consent from the Greater Victoria School District. 
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POLICY 1322.1 

 
 
STUDENT PARTICIPATION IN PUBLIC CONTESTS AND EVENTS 
 
In the name of their school, students may participate in public contests and 
events which 
 
 a) have demonstrable educational value, or 
 b) promote the general benefit of the community, and 
 c) are not intended primarily to result in private 
  financial profit. 
 
Unless a public contest or event meets these criteria, the names of schools or of 
the School District shall not be used in connection with it. 
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